
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Could you make a positive contribution to the School? 

Do you care about improving children’s education and want to be able to contribute 

to the School and the local community? 

Are you willing to challenge and ask questions objectively? 

Would you enjoy working as part of a team and value contributions made by others? 

Are you willing to listen and make informed judgements? 

Are you open to new ideas, willing to learn and to undertake training to understand 

the role? 

Can you spare time for 4 Full Governing Body meetings each year, held during mid-

week evenings, plus sub-committee meetings? 

 

Being a governor can be rewarding, enjoyable and stimulating and can offer you the 

opportunity to develop new skills and to strengthen existing ones.  You will have a real 

feeling of adding value and giving children the best opportunities in life. 

 

To express interest, or for further information, please contact Leanne Lane, Clerk to the 

Governing Body at clerk@mapletreeprimaryschool.com  by 18th October. 

Vacancy for  

1 x Governor 


